
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 19 May 

What has happened in school this week? 

Happy Friday!  
 
The children have enjoyed a full and busy week, the  
penultimate week of summer half term.  As the weather has 
started to improve it has been wonderful to hear the children 
making the most of our extensive grounds and participating in 
learning outdoors.  
 
Please note that Monday is school photograph day, and we will 
have two photographers onsite photographing the children for 
their end of year class photo.  A lovely memento of an  
incredible year of learning. Please do bring your children to 
school in full and smart uniform. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to welcoming  
pupils back on Monday for the final week of this half term. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Lillington Nursery and Primary School 
 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 19 May 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

We remind all parents and carers of the  
importance of using access points to 
school in a courteous and respectful 
way.  Grange Road is of course an area 
of lots of motor and pedestrian traffic 
and we need to ensure we are accessing  
school safely. Thank you for your  
cooperation. 

 Remember!  
Monday is class photograph day.   
 Full smart uniform please.  

Please read the 
WHIZZ notices 
with your children 
they contain lots of 
helpful tips and  
advice.  Page 12 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 19 May 

What has happened in Nursery this week? 

 
Nursery have had a great week enjoying the sunshine. 
We have also made a tasty pasta salad to support our 

healthy eating topic! 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 19 May 

What has happened in Darwin this week? 

 

Darwin had a great time on their trip to St John’s Museum this week.  
They got to experience what it would have been like in a Victorian 
classroom, do some laundry and learn about the Victorian houses and 
families.  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

 

 

Year 2 have enjoyed learning about internet safe-
ty this week in IT.  The children discussed what 
they would do if they came across an  
inappropriate website.  

Head Teacher to Home - 19 May  

What has happened in Peake this week? 



  

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 19 May 

What has happened in Franklin Class this 

Franklin have been working on circuits  this half 
term. We’ve finished off by making a steady hand 
game. 



  

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 19 May 

What has happened in Drew Class this 

This week, Drew class have been preparing to make 
miniature greenhouses. They have been learning lots 
about the materials needed, and practised  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 19 May 

What has happened in Hopper this week? 

Year 4 have been exploring fake images in compu-
ting. We had a go at making some of our own.  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 19 May 

What has happened in  

Pankhurst this week? 

Pankhurst have been experimenting with collage 
this week. They chose to explore either colour or 
shape and then got to work using different textures 
and techniques to create some very unique  
artwork.  



 
 
 
 

 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home-19 May 

What has happened in Angelou Class 

this week? 

This week in Angelou, the children have been 
turning their focus to our new science topic – 
Earth and Space.  

Using only their prior knowledge, they were tasked with comparing 
the similarities and differences between planets, stars, solar systems 
and galaxies; creating representations of our solar system using only 
natural resources and composing a range of highly entertaining  
mnemonics designed to help remember the order of the planets from 
Mercury to Neptune. 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 19 May 

What has happened in King Class  

this week? 

On Monday, King Class had their end of SATS  
celebration day. As part of the celebrations, there was  

painting, karaoke, dancing, non-school uniform, a water fight and 
children could bring a teddy in for the day. It was a great way to 
spend the day and a fitting reward for all the efforts the children put 
in to their SATS.  
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Head Teacher to Home-12 May 
 

Lillington School PTFA 

There is a non-uniform day on Friday 26th 
May.  Please bring in a bottle of anything 
to go on the bottle tombola at the  
Summer Fete.  Thank you! 
 
Can you help out at the fete?  We need folk 
to help set up, host stalls and tidy up at 
the end of the event. 
 
FREE hotdog and drink for all volunteers.  
Please sign up here and offer whatever 
time you possibly can—Thank you, it is  
always greatly appreciated!  
https://volunteersignup.org/8EAAR  

https://volunteersignup.org/8EAAR
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Head Teacher to Home-12 May 
 

Local support available. 

Central Government recently announced a new 
Household Support Fund grant that is being made 
available to local authorities in England, to cover the 
period 01 April 2023 to 31 March 2024. Warwickshire 
County Council’s Local Welfare Scheme is responsible 
for the administration of this one-off grant, which aims 
to support vulnerable Warwickshire residents most in 
need of financial support with food, energy and water 
bills. 
  
If you think you may be eligible please do the Local 
Welfare Scheme. 
 
Contacts:      
Warwickshire Local Welfare Scheme - 
01926 359182 or 0800 4081448   
www.warwickshire.gov.uk/localwelfarescheme 
 
 
For information about wider support from the 
council and other services, go to:   https://
www.warwickshire.gov.uk/costofliving 
  
  

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/localwelfarescheme
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/costofliving
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/costofliving
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Head Teacher to Home - 12 May 

We are week One when we  

return on Monday 15 May 

our menus | Educaterers 

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus


 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Thank you for reading our newsletter and taking  
a note of the important information and dates.  

 
Have an enjoyable Weekend.  

We look forward to welcoming you all back on  
Monday 22 May.  

 
  

22 May 
Photo 
Day  


